
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on August 9, 2017. (1) David England, Chairman 
of the Deacons, reports they had their August meeting on August 6, 2017 and elected Sam 
Graham to serve as Vice Chairman and Josh Veatch to serve as Assistant Secretary in the 
church year beginning September 1, 2017. (2) Noted AWANA will resume August 27, 2017. 
The time will be changed to 6:00 p.m. for Sunday Evening Services to coincide with the 
AWANA church year. (3) The Nominating Committee members presented their 
recommendations for church positions in the new church year. The recommendations were 
voted on and approved, including adding Trent Pyles to the active deacons for the new year 
which will require him to be ordained at a later date. (3) In New Business, David England 
reports that the two safes that are used to store important documents are full. He made a 
motion for the church to purchase another small safe. The motion was voted on and 
approved. (4) Also, in New Business, Joe Skaggs, representing the Trustee Committee, made 
a motion for the church to purchase 3,000 gallons of fuel for the coming season at a locked 
amount of $1.09/gallon. The motion was voted on and approved as presented. 
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